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Support for Victims of the Nepal Earthquake

The entire Sumitomo Riko Group wishes to express its heartfelt condolences and sympathies to those lost, injured and

displaced because of the earthquakes that struck Nepal on April 25, 2015.

Sumitomo Riko Company Limited (Head office: Komaki City, Aichi Prefecture, President: Yoshiaki Nishimura) and
the Sumitomo Riko Attaka Social Contribution Fund (Director: Tetsu Matsui) that is jointly funded by the Sumitomo
Riko Group and employees decided to donate 1 million JPY to the victims of this disaster through the NPO Japan
Platform (JPF).

At present, NGO members of JPF are on the ground doing initial reconnaissance and search and rescue. They are also
distributing emergency humanitarian aid and shelter kits, providing medical assistance and repairing public water
supply infrastructure in line with the situation on the ground.

The Sumitomo Riko Group supports the prompt and effective activities of the JPF and, therefore, decided to donate the

money to their operations.

The Sumitomo Riko Group prays for the quick recovery of stricken areas.
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